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Tue, 7 May, 
16:33 (2 days 

ago) 

 
 
 
 

to Debbie, CllrM, glenn@gladwellpatterson.com, me 

 
 

Dear West Deeping Parish Council, 
  
Thank you for your letter dated 1st May 2024 to myself and Cllr Martin Hill plus others, inviting us to 
the Annual Parish Meeting scheduled for Monday 13th May 2024. 
  
I can confirm that Lincolnshire County Council is aware that Breedon Group Plc intend to engage 
with the community on their proposals and confirm that the arrangements for undertaking the 
engagement is a matter for Breedon Group Plc. 
  
Lincolnshire County Council will consider any planning proposals submitted to the Council, through 
the Council’s decision-making processes, so it would not be appropriate for neither myself or Cllr Hill 
to attend the meeting.  I would suggest that you engage with your local councillor who will be able 
to represent the views of the Parish Council as part of the formal decision-making process.  
  
For information, the County Council will be considering the consultation process for updating the 
Lincolnshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan at its Scrutiny committee on Tuesday 28th May 2024, 
ahead of an Executive decision at the meeting scheduled for 4th June 2024.  
  
Kind regards, 

Debbie Barnes  
Chief Executive  
Lincolnshire County Council,   
County Offices, Newland, Lincoln LN1 1YL  
Phone: 01522 551234 
Mobile: 07825552285 
Email: debbie.barnes@lincolnshire.gov.uk  
Teams: Chat with me  
Website: www.Lincolnshire.gov.uk  
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